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Geography: 
In Geography, we will be learning about climate change.  During this unit of 

learning, the children will discuss and learn about how climate change in affecting 

the world’s temperature and use maps, atlases and globes and compare these over 

time.  

 
 

Art:  

This half term’s art lessons will focus on ‘collage’.  The 
children will learn famous artists who use this technique, as 

well as creating their own project using collage techniques.  
 

Science: 

This half term we will be focusing on ‘rocks’. During this unit of 

work, the children will explore the properties of igneous, 
sedimentary and metamorphic rocks as well as finding out how 

fossils are formed.   
 

Music: 
Our Wednesday music lessons will be based on songs with a 

‘disco’ theme! In addition to this, we will also have an addition 

singing lesson every Thursday with Mrs Collins.   
 

PSHE:  

This half term, we will explore ‘Living in the Wider World’.  In 

this unit, we will explore rules and laws, rights and 

responsibilities, e-safety and age appropriate content.  



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Computing: 

This half term the children will be learning about stop-frame animation. They will 

learn to create a short animation.  

 

 

 

R.E: 

This term Miss Noble will be teaching R.E.  The topic will be Islam ‘What is a 

Mosque?’.  If you would like further, detailed information about these topics, 

please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

 

Please follow our school Facebook page and ‘x’ account to keep up to date with photographs 

of the children’s work! We will also be using Seesaw to send positive messages throughout 

the week.  If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to catch a member of the 

Year Three Team – we’ll be more than happy to help. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

The Year Three 😊 

 

P.E: 
This half term Mr Fox will be working with the children to focus on 

dance.  Our P.E days will be a MONDAY and FRIDAY.     
 


